
Tournament Schedule

Executives Meet In New York

A MEETING of the executive committee
of the National Associa tion of Green-
keepers of America was held in the Hotel

Roosevelt, New York City, Saturday morn-
ing June 29.

The meeting was called to order by Presiden t
John Morley and the following members
were present; Lewis M. Evans, Philadelphia,
George Davies. Louisville. Ky., Wm. J. San-
som, Toronto, John McNamara, Pittsburgh
and Fred A. Burkhardt, Cleveland, and Joe
V alen tine, Philadelphia.

A telegram was read from the secretary, John
Quaill of Pittsburgh stating that he would be
unable to attend. President Morley briefly
stated the object of the meeting.

The treasurer's report was as follows:
General Fund $6424.23
Benevolent Fund 1681.24
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August
N. Y. State Amateur, Mohawk G. C, Schenectady.
L. 1. Open, Salisbury Links, Salisbury Plains.
National Public Links, Forest Park, St. Louis.
N. ]. Open, Elmwood G. C, Paterson, N. ].
Western Open, Ozaukee C. C, Milwaukee, Wis.
Annual Invitation Four-Ball, Shawnee, Pa.
\Vomen's Western, Mayfield C. C, Cleveland, O.

September
National Amateur, Pebble Beach, Cal.
Women's W. G. A., Flossmoor G. C
Women's Invitation, Shawnee, Pa.
U. S. Seniors, Apawamis Club.
Canadian Seniors, Royal Ottawa G. C.
Westchester Co. Open, Gedney Farm G. C.
Canadian Ladies' Open, Hamilton.
Lesley Cup Matches, Toronto G. C
Women's National, Oakland Hills, Birmingham, 1fich.

October .
Invitation Fall Tournament, Shawnee.

Death Benefit Fund 544.59
A letter from John MacGregor, Chicago

stated that it was impossible to get away from
his course at this time of the season.

With a view of lightening the work of the
secretary a letter was prepared in which the
plans of the executive committee for accomp-
lishing same were embodied.

A request from the wives of the members
that we recognize their organization as a Ladies
Auxiliary was read. After some discussion it
\vas thought advisable to accept them as such.

The coming Golf Show was discussed at
great length by Fred A. Burkhardt, chairman,
in which he outlined his plans for Louisville.
Much encouragement was given by George
Davies in his report of the outlook in general
as regards co-opera tion of the citizens of Louis-
ville. It was the opinion of the executive com-
mittee that the plans as being prepared were
sound and that another successful show could
be looked for . Upon a motion the reports of
the Golf Show were adopted.

A letter was prepared by the executive com-
mittee thanking the Metropolitan Green-
keepers' Association for their kindness and
hospitality during our stay in New York.

The question of group insurance was again
discussed but nothing definite would be done
until more data could be obtained.

Presiden t Morley stated that the next meet-
ing of the executive committee would be held
at Indianapolis prior to the annual meeting at
Louisville, Ky.

Address all communications reJatinA to
Association membership, dues, etc., to--

JOHN QUAlLL, Secretary
4Z6 Highland Avenue

West View, Pittsburgh, Penna.

+

+

Address all communications relatinA to the
GoIl Show at Louisville, February 5-8,1930 to--

FRED A.BURKHARDT
Chairman, Show Committee

405 Canon Bldg., Cleveland, Ohio
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